
 
Notice to Prospective Bidders 

 
RE: MT PARK NF486(1), Mill Creek Road Surface Preservation Project 
Solicitation Number: DTFH7017R00002 
 
The project is currently out for solicitation to Western Region Pavement Preservation Multiple Award Task Order Contracting (MATOC) 
contractors through the FedBizOpps.Gov website as of November 30th, 2017. 
 
If your firm is not a listed MATOC contractor, you cannot submit a bid as a prime contractor. We encourage non-MATOC firms to consider the 
many subcontracting opportunities. Please refer to https://www.fbo.gov/spg/DOT/FHWA/WFL/DTFH7017R00002/listing.html for additional 
information.  
 
The solicitation period ends January 9th, 2018 at 3:00 PM Mountain Time.  The total project length is 12 miles and the estimated price range is $1 
million to $2 million.  Work is tentatively scheduled for a fixed completion date in the summer of 2018. 
 
General Questions - Contact Western Federal Lands Highway Division at wfl.contracts@dot.gov or at 360-619-7520. 
 
Technical Questions – All technical questions must be submitted by email wfl.plansspec@dot.gov or FAX 360-619-7932. 
 
 
Publish on December 4th, 15th, 29th, 2017 
Park County Montana 
414 East Callender St. 
Livingston, MT 59047 
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